
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI56 
A.Y. 2022-2023 

 
TO : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
  
FROM : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE : PINASLAKAS FOLLOW-UP COVID-19 VACCINATION PROGRAM 
    
DATE : 23 JANUARY 2023 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The University, in coordination with the Manila Health Department and the Department of Health- 
National Capital Region, will hold the third run of the PINASLAKAS COVID-19 booster 

vaccination on 1 February 2023 (Wednesday) at the UST Practice Gym from 8:00 am - 3:00 pm. 

  
All concerned University staff (i.e., administrative and academic officials, academic staff, support 
staff, security and maintenance staff) and students, parishioners of the Santísimo Rosario Parish-
UST, and personnel of the UST Hospital (USTH), who have not yet received their booster doses, are 
strongly encouraged to participate in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program on a first-come, first-
served basis. 
 
Please be reminded of the following steps and requirements during the vaccination: 

1. Log-on to manilacovid19vaccine.ph. for registration. 
2. Download and accomplish the written consent form that must be submitted upon 

registration. 
3. Bring your UST ID or any valid ID and proof of the previous COVID-19 vaccination.   
       Note:  There should be a 4-month interval from the last COVID-19 Vaccine and a 2-week  

     interval from other vaccines received. 
 
The following Health Protocols are to be observed during the said event:  

1. All participants in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program are required to wear well- fitted 
facemask.  

2. Health Declaration Checklist in ThOMedSS (for University Staff and Students) and 
StaySafe.PH app (for direct-hired staff, University staff dependents, Parishioners, USTH 
personnel and their dependents) must be accomplished prior to entry to the University.  

3. All those with COVID-19 symptoms will NOT be allowed to enter the University 
premises.  

4. Minimum public health standards must be observed at all times while inside the 
University.  

 
May God bless you with good health and happiness. Thank you. 

 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 

Secretary-General 


